

NURSERS newsletter

AUTUMN 2025

BOOK BAGS

All Nursery children need a school book bag which should be brought to school each day. These are used to carry letters, pictures and belongings to and from school. The book bags are stored in a named tray for each child. Your child's back pack with spare clothes in is to be kept on their peg in case of an accident. These should all be labelled with your child's name and will only be sent home when dirty or used.

IMPORTANT

MONDAY 29TH SEPTEMBER— SCHOOL PHOTOS — INDIVIDUAL AND SIBLINGS

'MEET THE TEACHER' FOR NURSERY AND RECEPTION PARENTS WILL TAKE PLACE ON THURSDAY 2ND OCTOBER AT 9am IN THE SCHOOL HALL.

TUESDAY 14TH OCTOBER- NURSERY AND RECEPTION WELCOME SERVICE IN CHURCH AT 9AM

FRIDAY 10TH OCTOBER - COFFEE MORNING IN THE SCHOOL HALL – 9AM

PLEASE PUT THESE DATES IN YOUR DIARY.

REMINDERS

Please make sure all uniform, including both shoes and your child's coat are labelled clearly. Water bottles need to go home each evening and returned the following morning. Please ensure they are clearly labelled. Only water is allowed.

The children can have cartons of juice or squash in their lunch boxes.

Please do not put water bottles in book bags as they do sometimes leak. Many thanks.

Follow our updates @Stbernadettesrc



MEET THE TEAM

Mrs Whelehan
Mrs Ward (AM only)
Miss Gibson

Mrs Harrison and Miss Tran will also be in Nursery one afternoon a week.

We are always available to speak to after school or you can leave us a message in your child's journal, which is checked daily!



NURSERS newsletter

THIS TERM, WE ARE LEARNING...

ALL ABOUT US!

- We will be talking all about ourselves and our families and everything we like to do together. We will also be talking about how we are similar and different to our classmates.
- We will be learning about our new class 'family' and how we can look after and welcome each other.
- We will be singing lots of songs and rhymes and reading lots of stories we know and learning some new ones too.
- We will be learning all about our new classroom and what we can do in it. We will be doing lots of exploring and learning how to use each part of our new environment, including the toilets.
- We will be learning how to be a great listener.
- We will be making lots of new friends and learning lots of new ways to challenge ourselves every day

A huge welcome to all our families. Thank you for all you have done at home to get your children ready to join our class. We are enjoying getting to know them all! They have made a great start to this new school year and are trying really hard to be so grown up. Each day there are less tears and more smiles – that makes us smile too.

Please remember your child will be very tired for the first few weeks. They are busy from the minute they walk into Nursery to the minute they go home each day. They are just having so much fun and learning every second.

Please ask them what they do each day! You may get 'I don't know!' at first but as the days and weeks progress you will learn more!